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This will create further discord in the community and instead the homeless need to be 

given places they can safely and hygienically be versus being allowed to camp 

anywhere they want- it’s not only a bio-hazard but it’s also an extensive cost to clean 

up after and the campers may not always be safe for the community around them - 

this will further hurt and constrain Portland and our resources and public places  


